
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: 
 

Mayor and City Council 

From: 
 

Michael Smith, Public Works Director 

Date: 
 

December 09, 2013 

Subject: 
 

Approval of ARC-MARTA Offset Funds Intergovernmental 
Agreement for the Main Street Project  

 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
Approval of an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) with MARTA for ARC-MARTA Offset 
Funds allocated to the Main Street Project on Dunwoody Village Parkway 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In 2009 the Atlanta Regional Commission (ARC) in conjunction with MARTA allocated 
$275,000 of capital funding to streetscape improvements on Dunwoody Village Parkway.  
Subsequently the City Council entered into an intergovernmental agreement (IGA) with 
MARTA in order to receive those funds.  To date the City has been reimbursed $83,000 for 
project expenses leaving a balance of $192,000.   The original IGA referenced an end date 
that has since passed.  MARTA is requiring a new IGA (attached) in order for the City to 
receive the remainder of the funding.                
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
Staff recommends approval of the IGA with MARTA in order to receive the remaining 
$192,000 of funding.   
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